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a tree is known by its fruit

Team Points this Week

Friday 12 January 2024

Writing: Isla Short
Maths: Joshua Robinson

Learner: Eleanor Smith
              

Writer: Poppy Betteridge
Maths: Kara Connor
Learner: Robin Ormondroyd

Writing: Isla Bellinger Smith

Maths: Abi Hodkin
Learner: Reuben Dawson            

                      

Writing: Baylee Jackson
Maths: Madeleine Spencer
Learner: Finley Robinson
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January
Tuesday 16: KS2 Athletics qualifier
Wednesday 17: KS2 Swimming Gala
Thursday 25: KS2 School Football County Final
February
Monday 5: Class 4 @ Young Voices - AO Arena
Tuesday 6: Cross Country competition 
Friday 9: Half Term begins

Important Dates

Learner of the week: 
Showing Perseverance and Making a Great Start to 2024

CLASSCLASSCLASS      444

We were visited by the Yogi Group on Thursday and
every class took part in a session of stretching and
mindfulness. It was a great way to start the new
year.

Yoga mindfulness sessions

This week we finally re-opened our library
for the children to take out books this week.
Following Covid, the library stock had
become dis-organised and the computer
system needed updating. Mr McGurk has
trained several children to become
librarians and they will be available three
mornings a week for the children to change
books. 

Library Open for Business

PE skills with Morecambe FC

Following on from last term’s rugby training, this
term we have been joined by coaches from
Morecambe FC. Each class will get two weeks of
training based around different sports. This week,
Class 2 have been working on improving their
throwing, catching and hitting skills. 

Mr Pugh’s neighbour has sent an update
about the books we sent to a school in
Namiba.  All the books we sent over have been
organised and they now have a working library
to help teach the children to read. The school
leaders really appreciate our donation and
sent us a massive thank you. 

Books donation update


